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Upcoming Events                          Customers Also Liked 

Our Flowers Our Flowers 

 2017 Farm Planning 
 Jan. 14 Wedding Show 
 Feb. Lipstick & 

Leadership Conference 
 Next Newsletter 

magazine in March.  

Visit us at AllDahliadUp.com or Call to Order at 907-232-4580 

Season 2016 Dahlia Growing Guide 

Latest Facebook Photos Latest Facebook Photos 
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Merry Christmas 
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If Dahlias bloomed in December 
they’d rival the prettiest of 
poinsettias with all their vibrant 
colors in every shape and size. 
 
They’d adorn wreaths, trees, 
holiday tables and mantels.  
 
They’d be right there amongst the 
paper whites, Christmas cactuses 
and amaryllis stealing the show.  
 
I envision them in my mind’s eye 

on my Christmas tree right with 
the lights, all the snowman, 
croqueted snowflakes and 
homemade ornaments the kids 
made in kindergarten.    
 
I know, I know we are suppose 
enjoy the seasons of our lives. 
Which I do immensely, but hey a 
flower farmer has her dreams too. 
 
More on next page. 
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All dreaming and fun aside I 
have to say, WHEW…I’m so glad 
dahlias don’t bloom in  
December as I couldn’t grow 
them here in Alaska without a 
heated greenhouse. Besides 
winter is the time for rest and 
reflection and planning the New 
Year with hopefully a vacation 
thrown in there before planting 
starts  again in the spring.  
 
Update:  

We don’t publish the next 
newsletter magazine until 
March as we take January 
and February off (and yes a 
vacay is planned). Although 
we do have the Bridal 
Specular in January and I’ll 
be speaking at the Matsu 
Women in Business Lip 
Gloss and Leadership 
Business Summit in Feb.  
 
BTW: March is also when 
we start our dahlia tubers.  
 

Over the rest of the winter, 
there will be wedding flower 
webpages, making more 
dahlia flower lapel pins and 
a little surprise or two for 
all our flower fans and 
friends.  
 
And  of course planning and 
planning for Flower Season 
2017. 

 
From All Dahlia’d  Flower Farm 
we wish everyone a Merry 
Christmas and a Healthy, Happy 
New Year.  
 
Please keep us in mind for your 
summer flower needs. 
 
We will be keeping you posted 
over on the blog. 
 
Big Dinner Plate Dahlia 
HUGS!! 
 
 



 Receive full benefits from this 

dahlia by gazing deeply at the 

photo…take in every detail, 

notice how you feel.  Breathe  

Dahlia; Unknown Variety 

#Holiday Sparkle 
DAHALIA FLOWER MEDCINE 
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Purchase On Website 

Newly updated 

with more  

Pictures and 

Tips! 

Share with a Flower Loving 

Friend…. 

Visit us at AllDahliadUp.com or Call to Order at 907-232-4580 
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Sunflowers the happy stars 

of summer… 

Sweet peas; Incredible 

colors including lots of 

reds… 
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Hello my flower 
friend, 
 

Its almost the end of 
the year!  
 

We’ve had a fantastic 
one here at All 
Dahlia’d Up. 
 
We will have 2600 sq. 
in flower production 
in 2017.  Almost 
double in size  
 
See you in March! 
 

*Have you heard how 
we began? Check it 
out on our Facebook 
page.   
 

Have a question? 
Text or give me a 
call at 970-232-4580  

Subscribe 

Our Farm Offers:  

Farm Newsletter Magazine 

 Free Delivery  
 

 Flower Subscription Service 
 

 Stems for Bistro & Bouquet Makers 
 

 Bouquet Making Parties 
 

 Wedding Venue “This Place” 
 

 Private Farm Tours 
 

 Magazine Newsletter 
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